
                
Friday 1st April 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

BABY CHICKS 

The children have really enjoyed seeing our eggs hatch into baby chicks 

this week and were so gentle having a hold of them. 

 

DINNER MENUS 
The new Summer term dinners menus went out this week. If you have not 

received one please come to the school office and we will give you one 

to complete. If we do not get the form back your child will be unable to 

receive a school dinner.  

 
WILLEN HOSPICE TEDDY BEAR HUNT 

Willen Hospice is hosting its popular Teddy Bear Hunt again this year 

between 4th – 18th April, and this time it’s ‘On Safari!’.  

 

For more information please see poster attached to this email. 

 

CAMPBELL PARK PARISH EASTER EVENT 

Campbell Park Parish have some free Activity Packs for children aged 4-

11yrs, to be enjoyed during the Easter school holiday.  

  

They are also hosting an Easter Tea party for families in the Parish on 

Saturday 9th April at the Oldbrook Centre, 2-4pm.   

 

For more information please see the poster attached. 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Next week we will open bookings for the Summer Terms After School Clubs 

via the School Spider App. We hope you have now all been able to log 

on and get used to using the App. If you are having problems with the 

app, School Spider can also be accessed via the school website where 

you can login from there. Going forward all clubs will need to be booked 

and paid for online via School Spider. 

More information on the After School Clubs will be sent out next week. 



 

PARENT GOVERNOR                                                                                             

We are still looking for a Parent Governor to join our school. If this 

is something you think you are interested please submit a short 

email/letter telling us a little bit about yourself and why would 

may want to be a Governor. If we get more than one application 

there will be an election. 

 

Diary Dates 

 

Attendance 
W/C 21st March 2022  

 Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Badgers 94.1% 

 Rec. Hedgehogs 95.0% 

KS1 Squirrels 99.3% 

KS1 Rabbits 94.1% 

KS1 Owls 98.1% 

Total attendance                      96.2% 

                    

 

 

Starting Tuesday 

8th March 

  

 

3-4pm 

KS1 Football 

5 week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 
 

 

Starting Thursday 

10th March 

  

 

3-4pm 

 

Reception Board games and Lego 

5 week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

 

Friday 1st April 3 – 4:45pm 
HEDGEHOGS Film Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

Friday 8th April 3 – 4:45pm 
BADGERS Film Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

HALF TERM – MONDAY 11TH APRIL – MONDAY 25TH APRIL 2022 

Tuesday 26th April 8:50am BACK TO SCHOOL 

Well done Squirrels with an attendance of 

99.3% for the week beginning 21st March. 

 

The whole school attendance for the week 

of 21st March was 96.2%.  

 

Good attendance at school is important for 

your child’s development & progress. 

Please ensure you child attends school 

every day and not take holidays in term 

time.  

 

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O 

everyday. Here. Every day. Ready to learn. 

On time. 

 

 
 


